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August 12, 1980
In Reply Refer To:
50-313/80-05 - ~ '

50-368/80-05

Arkansas Power and Light Ccmpany
ATTN: Mr. William Cavanaugh III

Vice President of Generation
and Construction

P. O. Box 551
Little Rock, Arkansas 72203 '

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letters of July 8 and July 11, 1980, in response to

our letter and Notice of Violation dated April 16, 1980. We have no further

questions at this time and will review your corrective action during a future

inspection.

Sincerely,

8@acb
G. L. Madsen, Chief,

,

Reactor Operations and '

Nuclear Support Branch

cc:
Arkansas Nuclear One
ATTN: J. P. O'Hanlon, General Manager
P. O. Box 608
Russellville, Arkansas 72801
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ARKANSAS PCWER & LIGHT CCMPANY
PCST CFFICE SCX 551 UTTLE ACCK. AAKANSAS 72203 (5011371-.:000

July 11, 1980

1-070-20

Mr. K. V. Seyfrit, Director
Office of Inspection & Enforcement
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region IV
611 Ryan Pla::a Drive, Suite 1000
Arlington, Texas 76011

Subject: Arkansas Nuclear One-Unit 1
Docket No. 50-313
License No. DPR-51
Inspection Report 313/8c-05
(File: 0232)

Gentlemen:

Our letter of May 9,1980 stated, in response to deficiency 313/80-05-02,
that Generation and Construction Department procedures would be changed
to provide for an adequate review of all Design Change Packages (DCP)
per 10CFR50.59. Our review of the procedures, however, has shown that
the current procedures are adequate to insure a proper review of DCP's
in accordance with 10CFR50.59.

The deficiency does, however, indicate a need to inform those who do the
review of the requirements for retention and performance of a written
safety evaluation. To accomplish this, a memo has been sent from the
Manager, Licensing to those Licensing Section personnel responsible for
performing DCP reviews. This memc stated the requirements of 10CFR50.59
for the retention and performance of written safety evaluation, along
with the Notice of Violation for deficiency 113/80-05-02. This should
prevent further noncompliance.

Very truly yours,

b & 0. Y
David C. Trimble
Manager, Licensing

DCT: MAS:nak

cc: Mr. Victor Stello, Jr. , Director
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555
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